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READING & RECIPES
Does your 3rd grader not care for reading or
maybe just needs a little more enrichment?  Join
us for Reading and Recipes.  This 6 week program
will allow your 4-H’er to practice reading and learn
some cooking skills. This class is for 3rd graders
only!

Classes at Marshall Road Location on 
Jan. 9, Jan. 16, Jan. 23, Jan. 30, Feb. 6 and Feb. 13.  

6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

Must register online/PACE.  
Must commit to all 6 sessions.

ADULT
VOLUNTEEERS,
CLUB LEADERS,

& YOUTH

Go to our website
for complete

directions or scan
the QR code here
to begin.  Please

call the office if you
need assistance.

Both Youth &
Volunteers

NEEDLECRAFT
CLUB

January 11, 2025
10:00 a.m.

Marshall Road Location

Come learn to cross stitch and
embroider.

Email lori.clark to register!



Date Time Location Program
#

Hours

Wednesday, Jan.
8

6:00-
8:00

Marshall Rd. Office
Country hams with Dr.

Rentfrow and Record Keeping
2

*Saturday, Jan.
18

9:00
Hinton Mills- Mayslick

Location
Feed Mill Tour 3

REMINDERS:

Education hours aren’t required to participate in
the livestock club, but 6 Education Hours from a
certified livestock volunteer are required in
order to compete in Livestock Judging, the
Country Ham project, or an animal showing
project.  

If you wish to show your animal in the Kenton
Co. Fair:

Parents of 4-Hers must attend one of the
parent sessions held at the start of every
education hour meeting. 
6 education hours from the schedule below
must be obtained by January 18th

4-Hers are welcome and encouraged to attend
more hours than they need! We have a great
lineup of classes this year, and would love to see
you there. 

*PACE registration is required. To register, scan the QR code to the right, see “Events
and Class Registration” on Kenton Co. Extension’s website, or call the number in the
contact info below.

KENTON CO. 4-HKENTON CO. 4-H
LIVESTOCK CLUBLIVESTOCK CLUB

For ham contracts, more information, or to ask questions, contact Anna Meyers:
anna.meyers@uky.edu    
(859) 365- 3155

Remaining 2024-2025 Livestock Club Education Hours

Limited transportation is available for the
Hinton Mills trip. Please reach out using the
below contact if you need transportation!
The tour begins at 9:00 and any extension
transportation will be leaving the office at 7:30. 

Save the date for our club service project! 
Join us for fun and fellowship as we make no-sew
hats for homeless shelters.

SERVICE PROJECT 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12TH

If you have not re-enrolled in 4-H Online, now is the
time to do so! You will removed from the 2025 mailing
list if you have not yet re-enrolled. Call the office at
the number below with any 4-H Online issues.

4-H ONLINE



2025 Kentucky Agriculture Poster & Essay Contest

Kentucky students are invited to enter the Kentucky Department of 
Agriculture’s (KDA) annual Poster and Essay Contest. The theme of
the 2025 contest is “Kentucky Agriculture Makes Me Proud”
encouraging contestants to illustrate in words, artwork, or
photographs how agriculture gives them pride.

Students in grades K-12 may submit a poster, an essay of 500 words
or less, or a digital entry, which may be photos or original digital
artwork. Each entry must include the actual written theme and be
postmarked by Friday, March 7, 2025.

Winners will be notified by Friday, April 18, 2025. Winners in the poster
and essay competitions will be selected in each grade. One statewide
winner will be selected for digital artwork. Each winner will receive a
$100 award from Kentucky Agriculture and Environment in the
Classroom and will be recognized at the 2025 Poster and Essay
Contest Awards Ceremony next year. Winning entries will be
displayed in Commissioner Shell’s Frankfort office and at the 2025
Kentucky State Fair in August in Louisville.

For more information, including complete contest rules and an entry
form, go to kyagr.com/marketing/poster-essay-contest.html or
contact Bethany Mattingly, at Bethany.Mattingly@ky.gov or
(502) 782-4125.

4-H CANCELLATION POLICY
County-wide 4-H sponsored activities are cancelled when
Kenton County Schools are closed due to bad weather.
Individual club leaders may decide to meet.  Call the
extension office or your leader if you have questions.

Evergreen Tree Recycling

Help us make mulch for our demonstration gardens! Follow the signs and
drop trees off into the fenced area between December 26 and January 5th.

(Trees will NOT be accepted after January 5th)!

The Martin-Gatton College of Agriculture,
Food and Environment is an Equal

Opportunity Organization with respect to
education and employment and

authorization to provide research, education
information and other services only to

individuals and institutions that function
without regard to economic or social status

and will not discriminate on the basis of
race, color, ethnic origin, national origin,

creed, religion, political belief, sex, sexual
orientation, gender identity, gender

expression, pregnancy, marital status,
genetic information, age, veteran status,
physical or mental disability or reprisal or

retaliation for prior civil rights activity.
Reasonable accommodation of disability

may be available with prior notice. Program
information may be made available in

languages other than English.

Inquiries regarding compliance with Title VI
and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964,

Title IX of the Educational Amendments,
Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act and
other related matter should be directed to
Equal Opportunity Office, Martin-Gatton

College of Agriculture, Food and
Environment, University of Kentucky, Room
S-105, Agriculture Science Building, North

Lexington, Kentucky 40546, the UK Office of
Equal Opportunity, 13 Main Building,
University of Kentucky, Lexington, KY

40506-0032 or
US Department of Agriculture, Office of the
Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, 1400
Independence Avenue, SW, Washington,

D.C. 20250-9410.

http://kyagr.com/marketing/poster-essay-contest.html
mailto:%20Bethany.Mattingly@ky.gov






IS THIS YOUR LAST NEWSLETTER????

Starting on February 1, 2025 only those that completed the
online registration for 4-H will receive our newsletter.  Don’t
delay - register now!  See page 3 for details on registration.

Sincerely,
County Extension Agents

4-H Youth Development Education - Kenton County

         Lori Clark                    Anna Meyers                Diane Kelley
    lori.clark@uky.edu            anna.meyers@uky.edu      diane.kelley@uky.edu

4-H Youth Development Assistants

       Vanessa Sturgill                                                                 Kaylen Greene-Purcell
vanessa.sturgill@uky.edu                                                   kaylengreene@uky.edu

                                                           Mary Cannon, Secretary
                                                            mary.cannon@uky.edu
                                  M

Save The Date

4-H Communication Event

March 20, 2025

6:00 p.m.

Marshall Road Location

Kenton County Announces 
4-H Piggy Bank Winner

Congratulations to Sadie Chrisco for submitting
the winning piggy bank for Kenton County.

Sadie’s bank (an adorable chicken) has been
sent to the multi-county competition!  Good luck
Sadie!

The Multi-County winner will be on display in
Frankfort in March and April.


